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June 11, 2020 
 
Dear Hiawatha families,  
 
With the end of the school year rapidly approaching, the staff at 
Hiawatha will be collecting materials to take inventory and prepare for 
September.   We have scheduled two dates, June 22nd and 23rd from 
8am-12pm, for families to return instruments and any other borrowed 
school property.  This includes musical instruments, library books, and 
any other borrowed school property you may have at home.  This does 
not include the collection of Sachem laptops.  These will be collected 
at a later date as the district is still in the process of deciding the best 
plan to get this accomplished.  Please make sure all instruments are 
clearly labeled so our staff members can record each returned item.  At 
that time, you will be able to pick up any uncollected items from the 
building.  This will be your last opportunity to do so. 
 
During the day and time you are planning to come to Hiawatha, please 
pull into the bus loop and down to where we will have a table set up.  
Staff members will be waiting for you and will retrieve items from your 
car to minimize any unnecessary contact.  **Please do not exit your car 
at any time. **         
 
As stated in previous communication from the district, all individuals 
must wear a mask when on Sachem property.  Also, we all must adhere 
to the strict social distancing guidelines set forth by the state.   
 
Thank you in advance for all your cooperation and we miss seeing our 
Hiawatha families!   
 
 
Stay safe and be well, 

 
Andrew Larson  
 


